Sand Hill River

Watershed District

Memo

To: Landowners and Interested Parties

From: Daniel Wilkens, Administrator

Date: August 7, 2017

Re: Notice of Meeting: Vesledahl Wetland Mitigation Project NW of Winger, MN.

The Sand Hill River Watershed District will host an informational meeting on Thursday, August
17t at 7:00 pm_at the Winger Community Center to update area landowners on MnDot,

BWSR, and DNRs history, current, and future, plans for the 2,400 acre wetland mitigation
project. All the agencies will be represented and will be there to answer questions. The
Watershed District will also give a presentation on what is needed to establish a legal ditch
system in the area to address current and future drainage issues. Please contact anyone you
feel may be interested and plan on attending. This is a very important meeting to gather input

from area landowners. This input will be used to make decisions as we move forward.
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